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TO: Faculty and Staff
FR: Brian Michael Murphy, Dean of the College

I am writing to announce that Faith McClellan is stepping down as
Associate Dean of Career Development and Field Work Term to take a
position at Smith College as Dean of Career Services.

The integration of work experiences and academics is, always has
been, and will remain a fundamental component of a Bennington
education. I am grateful to Faith for the vision she has brought to
career development, and for the work she and her team have done:
expanding FWT to a flexible, year-round model; growing the FWT
social change fellowships program; building relationships between the
College and employer and alumni networks; and partnering with
student groups to create a more inclusive approach to career
education.

I am deeply grateful to Faith for her work. Please join me in wishing
her well in this new role.

Faith’s last day will be September 10. After this date, please direct
your immediate questions to Sharon Gonzales, Assistant Director of
Field Work Term: fwt@bennington.edu.
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